Myrtle Beach RV Resort

NEWSLETTER

Community News:

*Welcome to our new Residents 219, 47

*All Short-term rentals must check in office.
Mon-Friday 8:30-4:30 pm.

*Please enter Lot # on checks when paying dues.
*Please update office with an email address. You
can make a free email address through Gmail.

Friendly Reminders:

*If you rent your lot long term please ensure the
Office has their/your contact information.

*The Rules and Regulations were updated on
January 10"

*Please be a responsible pet owner and keep your
animals on a leash and pick up after them. It is
the LAW.

*Prior to putting an item in the storage area at
the maintenance shop, you are required to get
approval from the Office.

*The pools and hot tub are CLOSED until
March 31%.

*There is NO overnight parking allowed on the
roads.

*All ARB requests must be approved by the
ARB board prior to getting a permit from NMB
*FFA gate will be closed Feb. 6-9"

Feb. 27- March 2"..
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Contact Information:
(843) 249-1484 Phone
(843) 249-1484 Fax
myrtlebeachrv@gmail.com
www.mbrvresorthoa.com
Facebook-Myrtle Beach RV Resort
Members Group
*Office open Mon-Fri 8:30A-4:30P

Upcoming Events:
February 2nd
Groundhog Day

February 14th
Happy Valentine’s Day

February 17%
Presidents™ Day

February 28"
Board Election Resumes Due

()-How does cupid deliver
Valentine’s all over the world?
Answer-On an arrow-plane!

“Being deeply loved by someone
gives you strength, while loving
someone deeply gives you
courage.” Lao [zu




